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Hi Gregg, 

Sandy Pratt <sandypratt738@gmail.com> 
gaucutt@cob.org 
03/11/2012 09:42 AM 
Fairhaven Plan 

There was one item that I did not include in my prior comments and I am not sure if it is too late. 
It is: 

Traffic Intersection of 12th, Finnegan Way and Mill 
This is effectively a five way intersection with only three stop signs. It is extremely difficult to 
enter the intersection from Mill, due to the heavy traffic. From Mill facing east, it is very 
dangerous to make a left hand turn onto Finnegan Way, due to very poor of visibility and heavy 
traffic. 
In addition, there are several poorly lite cross walks, which are very dangerous at night. 
This intersection is an accident waiting to happen. 
Thank you for considering my input, 
Sincerely, 
Sandy Pratt 

From Sandy and Bogie 
Have a great day 


